R. Gonzalez Management Inc. (RGM)

Student Financial Aid Services
Phone No.
(323) 730-8700
3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Suite G
Fax No.
(323) 730-8701
Los Angeles, CA 90016-4400
Web Page
http://www.rgmsms.com
RGM Memo
Date: 
June 20, 2017


To:
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RE:                 Increased Loan Fees
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JUNE 20, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted on June 19, 2017, with the subject “FY 18 Sequester-Required Changes to the Title IV Student Aid Programs.” The announcement provides information regarding sequester-required changes to Direct Loan Fees and sequester-required changes in the percentage reduction that institutions must apply to awards in the Iraq-Afghanistan Service Grant and TEACH Grant programs where the first disbursement is on or after October 1, 2017. The announcement also provides a chart that shows the sequester-required loan fees for FY 17 and FY 18. Below we have provided the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/061917FY18SequesterRequiredChangesTitleIVStudentAidPrograms.html
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